
Decision – Contract Award for Managed Security Services Page 1 of 1 

 
 

Contract Award for Managed Security Services 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the award of contract for the provision of Managed Security Services and 
other associated security services to IBM Canada Ltd. for an initial term of five years, in 
the amount of $28,165,777.50, inclusive of HST, with two, two-year extensions, to be 
exercised at the TTC’s sole discretion. 

Advice and Other Information 

The TTC Board adopted the following member motion: 

That the information contained in the confidential attachment remain confidential in its 
entirety as it contains information related to the security of the property of the 
municipality or local board.  
 
 


